
October 8, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. John McCarthy 

3628 Colonial Avenue 

Los Angeles, CA 90066 

 

Dear Mr. McCarthy: 

 

Thank you for your letter of September 28, 1996 to the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

I have forwarded your letter to our General Counsel, Jeremy Gunn, for review.  Your letter and 

attachments will become part of the Review Board’s permanent record. 

 

Again, thank you for writing and for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


